
El Dorado Irrigation District 
 

Notice of Early Morning Work Planned at 
Forebay Dam 

EID is providing this courtesy notification regarding construction activities at 
Forebay Dam that will be beginning at 3:00 A.M. on Friday, July 26.  

Work prior to the usual 7:00 A.M. start time is necessary to allow crews to 
complete concrete work in the emergency spillway while air temperatures 
are cool. This work is critical to ensure the finished concrete structure will 
meet all necessary specifications.   

If you have questions regarding the project, or this notice, please contact us 
at ForebayProject@eid.org the District or at (530) 622-4513 and ask for a 
representative for the Forebay Dam Modification Project.   

Thank you for your understanding during this essential part of this 
important project. 
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